
NOTICE TO WORKERS

FOR PROCESSING THROUGH THE DIRECT HIRE ASSISTANCE DIVISION

(No.35s)

The POEA Direct Hire Assistance Division (DHAD) hereby serves notice to the following workers

whose Clearance from the ban on direct hiring were granted by the Secretary of the Department of
Labor and Employment (DOLE) and were received by the POEA DHAD on March 28,2OL8.

L. FREDILOZO MON

2. TIANE ARBOTADO 6OMEZ

3. BELLASAYSON MAGIA

4, MARIZANN APDAN SABADO

5. JOSE MANUEL GARCIA ARANGUREN

5. EDZELT MAGDASUMAYA

7. ANGELO TAMPARONG TRUNO

8. EDLYN TARON VATERIO

9. JHON PAUL ENRITE GONZALES

10. DON MARCO TOZANO CARAAN

11. CRISANTO VILIARINO TUAZON

12. MARICAR NEBRIDASAB PEDRO

13. MARVIE EBRO DUGAYO

14. ROETANDALESNEGRO

15. MARVEN LTACUNA BORE

16. LORDMENZON NAR6A FETIAS

17. MARTON EVIOTA CABIIAN

18. JANICETAN CETERA

19. MA. JIANA CLARA JAVIER BRION

20. 6RACE UMBRERO PEJI

2I. JAKE RAMOS NUSUG

Above stated worker may proceed to your respective Regional Centers or Regional

Extension Units, or at Window 6, Second Floor, Direct Hire Assistance Division, Landbased

Center from Monday to Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for the issuance of your Overseas

Employment Certificate (OEC).

Please print a copy of this notice and proceed to the Guard-on-Duty to get a schedule

for Step 2 DHAD approval, encoding, releasing, payment of POEA processing fee (Php equivalent

of US $100.00) and OWWA membership (Php equivalent of USS25.00). For workers who were
processed at the POEA Regional Offices, your OECs shall be processed through the POEA

Regional and Overseas Coordinating Office.


